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Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 19, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention in
Inspection Report No. 50-456/84-06 and No. 50-457/84-06 forwarded by our letter
dated April 27, 1984. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

It is our understanding that a supplementary response will be provided when a
determination has been made whether the necessary design analysis / calculations
were performed as required, when each design change was effected.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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R. F. Warnick, Chiefb Reactor Projects Branch 1

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

M. Wallace, Project Manager
D. Shamblin, Construction

Superintendent
J. F. Gudac, Station

Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 6/19/84:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII

Braidwood
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Ccntrol Division e407100369 840702
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